
Quince Orchard Library Advisory Committee – October 16, 2024 Meeting 

Attendees: 

• Michelle Prikhodko 

• Eric Carzon 

• Carrie Night 

• Judy Katz 

• Abby Clouse-Radigan 

• Arlene  

Regional Manager Report: 

• New rolling tables provided by Friends Chapter Booksale 

• Building systems working okay 

• On-site security guard during school hours has helped decrease library incidents 

• Summer reading program was a success. Region had some of the highest participation. 

• Adult reading program was also successful (i.e. Mocktail Night) 

Liaison Report: 

• Abby Clouse-Radigan was assigned the QO LAC at Sept 11 Library Board Meeting 

• News Release welcoming Darcell Graham as new Director of Public Libraries shared 

• Update on World Language Collection status  

• State passed Freedom to Read Act 

• Oct 09 Joint Meeting was well attended 

New Business:  

- Inquiry about state of library garden; needs attention 

- Interest in increasing number of "lucky day" books for book clubs 

- Request to increase number of fiction/non-fiction books for Jewish readers 

- End of 24/2025 LAC meeting dates: 

-  Dec 18 

-  Feb 19 

-  Apr 16 

-  Jun 18 

-  Oct 15 

-  Dec 17 

- Desire to conduct pre-attendance survey for Dec 18, 2024 meeting to determine whether to hold 

the meeting or not. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Carrie Knight, QO LAC Secretary, 10/27/2024 


